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December 3, 1993

Mr. Dennis K. Rathbun
Director, Office of Congressional Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear ipIr. Rathbun:

Enclose'd is the correspondence I have received from one of my
constituents, James T. Nordlund, Sr., who has requested my
assistance regarding a $1,300 licensing fee for a nuclear device
his company does not own.

I ask that your office review the enclosed letter and investigate
invoice MM0159-94 for West Michigan Testing and respond to my
Cadillac Area Representative, Jill Brown at the address listed
below.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Sierely,

Pete Hoekstra
Member of Congress
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8.5 Eauit tudmgton Avenue 345 First Street
iudington, Michigan 49431 Manistee, Michigan 49660

1616),843.3353 (6161 723-0171
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Ve y truly yours,

WESTAN TISSING, INC.

james T. Nordud, Sr., Sr. ,


